
A Thank You  
Message from the  
Board of Directors

To our extraordinary, faithful staff:

This pizza comes as a small token of our admiration of you and deep appreciation for 
your devoted service to our Niagara Lutheran Health System/The GreenFields residents 
during these trying times. We are so grateful for each of you going the extra mile as 
you carry out the ministry to which you are called under difficult, to put it mildly, 
circumstances. We have never been more thankful for you than we are now. You are 
awesome!

We offer this prayer for you:

Our Good and Gracious Heavenly Father,

Thank you for each and every staff member who serves in the midst of this pandemic. 
Thank you for their talent, skill, and dedication for the sake of those entrusted into  

their care. 

In your compassion,
   fill them with your love and grace,
   sustain them when they are weary,

   refresh them for each day,
   watch over their families,

   grant them your peace,
   and give them occasional reasons to laugh. 

   Uphold them by your Spirit, today and in the days 
      to come. 

In the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus the Christ,
Amen. 

From your Niagara Lutheran Health System Board of Directors


